
 

 

 

5th May 2023 

 

This week at Next Steps we have been learning 

about the Royal family. The children have been 

excited to learn a new Coronation song and 

have been busy creating union flags and sparkly 

crowns. 

 

 

The children showed an interest in the planters at the front of the 

studio so we enjoyed taking a walk into the woodland to explore 

what is growing up there. The children had lots of fun blowing 

dandelion clocks! 

 

 

Outdoors, the children have been investigating what items float and 

sink in water, making predictions and testing their theories. We have 

been finding lots of natural materials and have been surprised at 

how a really big stick can float but a tiny pebble doesn't. 

 

 

The children have also liked being able to use the reception's wood-

working area, learning all about the importance of safety. 

 

 

We have decided this week to award our Star of the Week 

to our new King Charles 3rd!  

 

 

We hope all of our families have a lovely long weekend celebrating 

this exciting day in British History. We are looking forward to hearing 

all about it. 



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Monday 8th May:  Nursery will be closed for the Bank Holiday 

29th May - 2nd June: School Half-term - please remember to send packed  

lunches as the school kitchen will be closed. 

31st July - 11th August: Nursery Summer Closure.   

The Nursery will re-open on Monday 14th August. 

September Sessions 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are considering changing, or adding any 

sessions from September so we can ensure that places are allocated accordingly. 


